
Appendix F 

 

Mayor of Merton’s Charitable Trust 

 
Following the Mayor of Merton’s Charitable Trust meeting held on the 11 May 2015 a 

change in Membership has occurred and the Council is asked to note the change 

 

Revised Recommendation G:  

 

That the Council notes that, in respect of the Mayor of Merton’s Charitable Trust, 

Councillors John Sargeant and Laxmi Attawar have resigned with effect of 14 May 

2015 and secondly that the Council note the appointment of the incoming Mayor and 

Deputy Mayor as trustees from 14 May 2015. 
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